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Office of the Senior Vice President for Research
March 28, 2024
Dear Howard University Community,
The Office of Research will host HU Research Month (April 1- 30, 2024 ). During Research Month, Howard University
will celebrate and honor the tremendous research that is conducted by our faculty, students, and research staff. In addition,
the expansion to a full month better enables the Howard community to thank our external institutional partners who support
HU research as many of these partners will be on the Howard campus throughout the month of April.

Key events of HU Research Month will include the following:

The Opening Event

v’ Office of Research, HU Research Month Opening Ceremony and Luncheon on April 1.

Our Partner Events

From The U.S. Airforce, Airforce Work Project (AFWERX) Seminar on April 9.

The Center for Applied Data Science and Analytics (CASDA) Inaugural Symposium on April 10.
From HU Cancer Center, The Cancer Health Equity Scientific Symposium on April 11.

The Computing for Social Good Symposium with Dr. Juan Gilbert on April 11.

The Springer Nature Worktop on April 15.

The Dow Howard Climate Summit on April 22.

The Battelle Research Seminar on April 22.

The Robotics, Artificial Intelligence (Al) & Community Research Symposium on April 24.

The Brookhaven National Laboratory Seminar on April 25.

The Howard University Undergraduate Research Journal (Ukweli) Awards Ceremony on April 26.
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From DOE, STEM Research Training Opportunities at Department of Energy National Labs on April 26.

The Signature Event

v" The widely acclaimed Research Symposium will be on April 25 — 26. This signature event brings together students,
faculty, and research staff in the Interdisciplinary Research Building (IRB) to discuss their research findings with
members of the Howard community, external constituents, and supporters from various federal and local agencies as
well as representatives of the philanthropic and higher education community.

The Closing Event
v" The IBM HBCU Quantum Center Symposium on April 29 and 30.

Please mark your calendars and save the dates for the events listed above!

Sincerely,

Bruce A. Jones, Ph.D.
Professor and Vice President for Research

(T) 202 806 4759
(F) 202 483 8042
www.howard.edu

2201 Georgia Avenue, N.W., Room 421E
Washington, DC 20059




